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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY-

POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72203 (501)3714000

June 15, 1984
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\\, JUL i 2 884AMr. Richard P. Denise, Director
Division of Resident Reactor Projects g u!

and Engineering Programs
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission --

Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
NRC Inspection Report 84-11

Gentlemen:

By letter dated May 16, 1984, (0CNA058412), NRC forwarded Inspection Report
84-11. This report contained a Notice of Violation and requested AP&L's
response within thirty days of the report date. We have found that some
additional time will be required in order to develop a complete response to
the items noted in the report. We propose to forward our response to the
subject report by June 29, 1984.

Very truly yours,

. . - - - ,

ohn R. Marshall
Manager, Licensing
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